Parents:  Urgent Notice

We are very excited about our special music program on Tuesday, November 11.  The music students have worked very hard and will present an excellent program.
As part of their instruction in music class, the students are learning to be good audience members.  They have learned the following audience etiquette guidelines:

· Don’t talk during the music

· Keep hands and feet quiet and still

· Stay in your seat

· Show appreciation with appropriate applause when the performance is finished

You can help by being a good role model while watching the groups perform.  Yours is the most valued example of all!  In addition to following the guidelines above, please note the following:
· Students should report to their assigned seats by 6:43
· Please remain in your seat during the performance.  Use the time between performances to step outside or to take a small child out.

· Please keep the middle aisle clear.  Students will use this area to get to the stage
· Remember that students must stay in their assigned seats for the entire concert
· Please don’t wave or call out to your child when they are on stage

· Don’t leave early!  Tonight’s finale is awesome and we need YOU to help on it!

Thank you for your continued support.  It is a privilege to be able to work with your children in their music class.

[This is just an example of a note you could send home with each child prior to a school program or concert.  Just make any alterations to fit your own situation regarding titles, times, etc.  You might also want to give more details about the program.  If you don’t have a finale to temp audience members to stay through the whole program, you might consider giving extra credit or a point incentive for students to remain.]
